Block, Kathryn

From: Matson, Martin

Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 9:09 AM
To: Li, Richard

Subject: RE: Bonfire, Disclosure Counsel

You will have to get me to bonfire. | have not even looked at the RFP’s yet. I'll make it a priority.

Best Regards,
Martin Matson
Comptroller

City of Milwaukee

E-Mail: Martin.Matson@milwaukee.gov
Phone: (414) 286-2301
Fax: (414) 286-3281

The information contained in this electronic message (e-mail) and any attachment is intended for the exclusive
use of the intended addressee and may contain information that is confidential and/or privileged and exempt
from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this
communication in error, please do not distribute it. Instead, please notify mmatso@milwaukee.gov and destroy
all copies of this message and any attachments. Thank you.

From: Li, Richard

Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 5:19 PM
To: Jeffries, Karen

Cc: Matson, Martin; Kelsey, Rhonda
Subject: RE: Bonfire, Disclosure Counsel

What is the next step with the Bond Counsel and Disclosure Counsel RFP’s?

Has everyone submitted scores? If not, please let me know who has not finished, and | will bug them.

Richard Li
{(414) 286-2319
(414) 286-0653 fax

The information contained in this electronic message (e-mail) and any attachment is intended for the exclusive
use of the intended addressee and may contain information that is confidential and/or privileged and exempt
from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this
communication in error, please do not distribute it. Instead, please notify rsli@milwaukee.gov and destroy all
copies of this message and any attachments. Thank you.

Exhioit (&



Block, Kathryn

From: Li, Richard

Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 10:04 AM
To: Jeffries, Karen

Cc: Matson, Martin;Kelsey, Rhonda
Subject: RE: Bonfire, Disclosure Counsel

I don’t think Marty is a reviewer, That would make 6 people. He was on the original list, but was replaced.

Richard Li
(414) 286-2319
(414) 286-0653 fax

The information contained in this electronic message (e-mail) and any attachment is intended for the exclusive
use of the intended addressee and may contain information that is confidential and/or privileged and exempt
from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient and have received this
communication in error, please do not distribute it. Instead, please notify rsli@milwaukee.gov and destroy all
copies of this message and any attachments. Thank you.

From: Jeffries, Karen

Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 8:00 AM
To: Li, Richard

Cc: Matson, Martin; Kelsey, Rhonda
Subject: RE: Bonfire, Disclosure Counsel

Hello,

Disclosure — David, Dennis, Jerry, Marty and Jeremy need to complete their scores.
Bond Counsel — All scores are completed for Committee members.

I'will set up the initial back to back meetings when all scores are complete.

Best regards,

Karen Jeffries, CPPB

Procurement Specialist

City of Milwaukee

200 E. Wells Street, Room 601

Department of Administration - Purchasing Division
Phone: (414) 286-3612 | Fax: (414) 286-5976

Wisconsin Association for Public Procurement President
kdjeffr@milwaukee.gov
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